
	
 

 

  
 
 
 

Monday 26th April 2021  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter Break.  We would like to take this opportunity to say thank 
you very much for all of the lovely cards and gifts.  
 
As you are aware, this year is a very important year for the children in Year 6 and we have a lot of 
hard work to do in order to prepare for the end of year assessments.  Therefore, Year 6 will have a 
slightly different timetable for this term as the main focus of their learning will be English and Maths. 
They will also continue to participate in the creative curriculum, PE, RE and Science lessons 
alongside English and Maths.  
 
Our theme for this half term is ‘Medicine Through Time’.  We will be looking at a range medical 
practices throughout history to enrich our creative writing sessions.  In English, we will be writing 
time travel stories focusing on using different descriptive devices to keep the reader entertained. 
In art, we will be studying the art work of Leonardo Da Vinci and creating art work using his style. In 
PSHE we will be learning about our mental health and wellbeing. Our focus for RE will be exploring 
The Journey of Life and Death, exploring how different religions express the meaning of life and 
reflecting on our hopes for the future. Science lessons will be focusing on working scientifically and 
improving our investigation skills through conducting experiments..   
 
Home work will be set every Thursday and will be due on the following Tuesday. PE lessons are on 
Tuesdays and Fridays. Daily reading is also part of your child’s study and they all have been given 
a reading record to complete every time they read. We have high expectations for the standard 
of work in Year 6 and anticipate good results from the children.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. Please ring the 
school office to make an appointment. 
 
Kind regards,  
  
Miss Levesley and Mrs Thomas 

  
  

  
  
 


